
Dear 
I am writing to you in reply to your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request to 

Nottinghamshire County Council. Firstly I apologise for the delay in replying to you, and hope 
that it has not caused any inconvenience. 

 

You requested documentation about the "Southwell Trail" from the time the land was sold by 
British Rail, in particular, documentation showing the land sold, and showing any assets sold 

with the land. 
 

I have attached two plans of the land NCC own (shown in red) and also the deed (transfer - 
sale to NCC from British Railway Board dated 28th June 1969). 

 

If you have any queries or concerns then please contact me. Please remember to quote the 
reference number above in any future communications. 

 
If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and wish to 

make a complaint or request a review of our decision, you should write to the Team 

Manager, Complaints and Information Team, County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham, NG2 
7QP or e-mail foi@nottscc.gov.uk. 

 
Yours sincerely 

  
John Allison 

Information Officer 

Chief Executive’s Department 
Nottinghamshire County Council 

County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham NG2 7QP 
Telephone: 0115 977 2788  
 

mailto:foi@nottscc.gov.uk

